
REPORT OF THE VALUE-ADDED COURSE ON “CODING MATHEMATICS IN PYTHON” 

 

Introduction: 

"In consideration of the skills demanded by the current job market, the Department of Mathematics at 

St. Edmund’s College, Shillong, conducted a Value-Added Course on 'Coding Mathematics in Python' from 

the 3rd to the 14th of October 2023, in the Mathematics Multipurpose Lab, following a comprehensive 

discussion and collective decision. Prof Gregory. J. Kharbhih was given the responsibility to be the 

resource person for the course. 

 

Course Objective: 

The primary objective of the course is to provide students with the foundations of python for the 

purpose of coding mathematics in areas like Arithmetic, Algebra, Geometry, and number Theory.   

 

Course structure: 

The course spanned a total of 12 hours and was designed to be interactive and engaging. Students 

were introduced to coding in two prominent platforms, Microsoft VS Code and Jupyter Notebook. All 

course materials and resources were conveniently made available through Google Classroom, 

ensuring easy access and readability. The classes were usually held from 1:00pm to 2:30pm and daily 

attendance were also recorded. 

 

Course Content 

The content of the course covers introductory topics in python programming. It includes: -  

• Introduction to Python. 

• Python syntax, variables, and data types. 

• Input and output operations. 

• Types of operations 

• Conditional statements and loops. 

• Applications in Mathematics. 

 

Teaching Methodology: 

Each section of the course content was taught with the use of practical mathematical examples and 

exercises. Students were able to follow the explanations with real time coding in the computer during 

the class, thereby ensuring a hands-on and effective learning experience for the students. 

 

Learning Outcome:  

Upon completion of the course, the students acquired the intended programming skills, basic 

understanding of python and the ability to apply the programming skills to solve mathematical 

problems through coding. 



 

Course Brochure 

 

 



Feedbacks: 

Feedbacks were collected through google form and the summary of the feedbacks is mentioned 

below: - 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



    Suggestions for further improvement: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Certificates and Photos: 
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